
Auckland Unitary Plan
Proposed Plan Change 70 
(Private) - 751 and 787 Kaipara 
Coast Highway, Kaukapakapa

Summary of decisions requested on plan 
change 70 (Private) - 751 and 787 Kaipara 
Coast Highway, Kaukapakapa are now 
available, and invitation to lodge further 
submissions.

Further submissions open 24 March and 
close on 7 April 2022.

For more information, please go online at 
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/planchanges

Dated 24 March 2022

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


